
Statement of Appreciation from ASI Student Government 

On behalf of ASI Student Government, we extend our deepest gratitude to the Resident 
Advisors (RAs) for their unwavering dedication and leadership during the recent evacuation due 
to the Laguna Fire. 

Your commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being of our fellow Dolphins did not go 
unnoticed. As one of the last to leave campus, you demonstrated exceptional leadership by 
thoroughly checking each residence hall, ensuring every student was accounted for and safely 
evacuated. Your actions exemplify the spirit of service, teamwork, and responsibility that define 
CSU Channel Islands. 

Furthermore, your immediate return and readiness to support students as soon as evacuation 
orders were lifted reflect your deep commitment to our campus community. Your efforts 
provided a sense of security and reassurance during a challenging time, and we are truly 
grateful for your hard work and dedication. 

Thank you for your resilience, leadership, and unwavering support of the students at CSUCI. 
We appreciate all that you do. 

Respectfully, 

ASI Student Government 

______________________________________ 
Andrew Fox, Student Government President 

California State University Channel Islands 
One University Drive Camarillo, CA 93012 
SG Email: SGASI@csuci.edu | SG Phone# (805) 437-2734 
Heal, Uplift, and Empower! 


